

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to share with you the November edition of the Tannaghmore Primary School newsletter. This month, we have many wonderful updates and highlights to share, including upcoming events and important announcements. We hope you enjoy reading about all the fantastic things happening at our school.

Thank you for your continued support!



Christmas Fair

Sunday 8th December 11:00am-2:00pm



Open Day for New P1 Pupils

Wednesday 11th December 1:30-3:30pm



Christmas dinner & Jumper day

Friday 13th December



Christmas Holiday

School closes on Friday 20th December at 12:00pm and reopens for all pupils on Monday 6th January 2025.



The focus of our fundraising this year is Outdoor Play. We have seen lots of activity in Foundation Stage to plan and prepare for Outdoor Play. With your continued support we will be able to ensure all year groups have opportunities and resources to get learning outside.

CHRISTMAS FAIR & SANTA SUNDAY

We are very excited to welcome our whole school community, friends and families to join us on Sunday 8th December from 11:00am-2:00pm for our Christmas Fair & Santa Sunday. We have lots of food stalls, art & crafts, gifts and much more. We are expecting a return visit from the best Santa in the land so see you there!



- -**Christmas Fair & Santa Sunday** Sunday 8th December 11-2
- -**P1 Nativity Play** Tuesday 10th December 9:30am
- **P3 Christmas Play** Wednesday 11th December 9:30am
- -**P1 Open Day** Wednesday 11th December 1:30-3:30pm
- -**P2 Christmas Play** Friday 13th December 9:30am
- -** Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day**

Friday 13th December

- -**Christmas Carol Service P4-P7 pupils** Thursday 18th December
- -**Christmas Grand Draw** Thursday 18th December
- -**Last day of term** Friday 19th December 12:00pm



PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS

Thank you so much for attending the parentteacher meetings. Your involvement and support are greatly appreciated and play a crucial role in your child's education. We look forward to continuing our partnership to ensure the best learning experience for your child.

VISITORS

This month we were excited to welcome a number of visitors to share our vibrant learning community:

- After school coaches
- · Support services
- Fr Colm & Fr Kingsley
- · Dave Wiggins Sustrans
- CCMS & EA representatives
- · Friends of Tannaghmore
- · School nurses
- St Mary's Student Teachers
- Representatives from our local post primary schools

THANK YOU

Thank you for your unwavering support this term. Your involvement has made a significant difference in our students' progress and success. We truly appreciate your dedication and partnership.

Kind regards,

Mrs Anne Davey

Acting Principal, Tannaghmore P.S.



November 2024 www.tannaghmoreps.com